

Dear Friends,

It is amazing to think that another year has come and gone. No doubt many of us could say that 2020 was a year unlike any we have ever been through before. So many things changed and are still changing. However, what a joy to be reminded that our God never changes. He is always the same. Time and time again in 2020 He proved Himself faithful to take care of our family and meet all of our needs. He used many of you to do that. For that we say, "Thank you." You are a great blessing to our family. Many of you sent extra Christmas gifts for us. We so appreciate every Christmas card and gift that was sent. Thank you for thinking of our family. It is our honor and privilege to partner with you. On Christmas Eve, our family gathered together and prayed by name over each Christmas card we received.

Space will not permit us to share how God has met needs for our family over the past few months. We have seen the Lord supply needs on our behalf time and time again. Several times, the need was supplied before we even realized we had the need. God is so good. Our family is doing well, and we are all healthy. Travis had a bout with Covid in November, but we praise the Lord it was minor and passed easily and no one else got sick.

We have been blessed to stay busy these past few months. In December, Macedonia was blessed to accept three new missionary families. One of the most exciting parts of my ministry is to be able to help these new families with their graphic design needs. Thanks to our supporting churches, I am able to do this without charge to the missionary family. It is always exciting to help them develop their materials so they can begin deputation. For these three families, we have developed prayer cards, letterheads, banners, and we are also working on a video for one family. Through all of these things, we will have a part in reaching Idaho, Guatemala, and South Africa.

In December, I was contacted by a lady looking for a way to publish a Christmas tract she had written. We were able to design the tract and get it printed for her. What a joy to be able to help others share the Gospel, especially at Christmas.

In other ministry areas, we enjoyed playing the Christmas music on the radio station again this year. This is always a favorite time and a little sad when we have to turn it off. I am thankful for a place to find good, conservative Christmas music. We have also seen more students enroll in Macedonia Institute. We are preparing now for the second semester.

Thank you for all you do to make it possible for us to be a help and a blessing to our missionaries and spread the Gospel around the world. Pray for open doors as we seek to serve the Lord and promote world evangelism and Macedonia World Baptist Missions.

> Serving Him with gladness, Travis, Wendy, Seth, Ethan, & Ashlyn Campbell

January 2021

